
PHONE LOG 

Date:  April 14, 2015 about 10:00 am 

Phone call with Erica Kalve of ARCADIS.  The crawl space sampling results indicate further work will be 
needed to assess the possibility of vapor intrusion for Building 200.  Indoor air sampling not needed 
immediately. 
 
I would like to review details in the Crawl Space and Soil Vapor Sampling Report before deciding on next 
step.  However, due to the potential for vapor intrusion, additional work will be needed.  Report to be 
submitted around end of next week. 
 
We discussed the specific construction of modular building and whether the building was likely to have 
more or less attenuation between crawl space and floor.  The crawl space extends into the subsurface; 
otherwise the building would be slab on grade. 
 
Jerry Wickham  


